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Why should you always knock on a refrigerator door before opening it? …. In 

case there’s a salad dressing inside …. Ha ha ha ha ha  

BIRTHDAYS 

The following employees are celebrating a birthday 

this month:  

• Kody Bootsma 

• Mike Corrigan SR. 

• Hannah Singh 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY!  

 

 

 

 

WORK ANNIVERSARIES 

Happy Work Anniversary to the 

following Mirmil Team members: 

• Steve Bentham – 2 years 

• Zach Brown – 1 year 

• Colin Clair – 1 year 

• Kevin Huffman – 2 years 

• Davyd Kartashov – 1 year 

• Chris Rutt – 2 years 

Thank you for all that you do! 

 

EMPLOYEE LUNCH 

OUR NEXT LUNCH WILL BE 

MARCH 13TH.  

SOCIAL MEDIA UPDATE 

We will be starting an “Employee 

Spotlight” post on social media once 

a month. Basically, we will highlight 

one employee per month with a 

picture, what you do, how long 

you’ve been with the company and 

the part you like the most about 

working for Mirmil. We will be picking 

people randomly but if you are not 

interested in partaking, please let 

Sam know. This will be shared on 

Facebook and Instagram. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

ATTENDANCE EMAIL 

Our attendance email is back up 

and running. If you are absent or 

running late, please email 

attendance@mirmil.ca.  

GOOD FRIDAY 

We will be closed on Friday March 29th for Good Friday. We will 

reopen with regular hours on Monday April 1st. Have a great Easter!  
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3D Printing Training 

We wrapped up the 3D Printing Training on February 28th. So many cool ideas and 

creativity! All participants got to design and produce a tool that would help them do 

their job better. Way to go! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRIGHTON RIDE SHARE 

If anyone drives from the Brighton area to work and is interested in picking up a 

current employee, please see Sam. This employee will eventually be getting their 

license, so it will be short-term, but just thought we would throw it out there to see if 

anyone is able to help out.  

 READING BLUEPRINTS TRAINING 

For those that are interested in reading blueprints, Travis will be holding a few after-

work training sessions. The dates for these are as follows: 

Thursday March 7th from 5-6:30 

Thursday March 14th from 5-6:30 

Thursday March 21st from 5-6:30 

These will be held in the upstairs training room. 

Let Sam know if you are interested in attending.  

If there are any other training sessions you think would be beneficial, please let Sam 

know as well! 


